
March 9, 1979 

 The Mt. Joy Township Supervisors held their regular monthly meeting on Friday 

March 9, 1979 at 7:30 p.m. at the township municipal building on Hoffman Home Road.  

All members were present.   

 The minutes were accepted by motion of  Wilbur Danner, 2
nd

 by Glenn Snyder, 

carried.   

 The treasurer’s report was accepted by motion of Danner, 2
nd

 by Snyder, carried.   

 The Huber Smith plans were approved by motion of Snyder, 2
nd

 by Danner, carried.  

 Secretary is to write to Ken Cole concerning speed limit in area of Chesapeake 

Chowder House on Route 97.  This is in regards to a letter received by the supervisors from 

Ed Koenig.   

 Secretary is also to write and send resolution to Commonwealth Pennsylvania in 

regards to fireman’s compensation.   

 Secretary also instructed to write to Pa. Emergency Management Agency about 

1976 flood relief check.  (Checked and we did receive money).   

 Supervisors decided that Mr. Moore cannot add to his present septic system unless 

he has perc test.   

 Secretary instructed to bid for stones, oil and equipment.  Bids are to be opened at 

next meeting, April 13, 1979.   

 Supervisors discussed cementing of township shed floor and putting water pipe 

underground.  They decided to see about having this done before the weather gets nice and 

contractors are busy outside.   

 Supervisors gave consent to the secretary to purchase some decorations for the 

office walls.   

 Meeting adjourned at 8:35 p.m.  by motion of Waybright, 2
nd

 by Danner, carried.  

 Next meeting to be held April 13, 1979 at 7:30 p.m. at township municipal 

building.   

Submitted by Barbara J. Snyder, secretary.   


